Murray City Corporation

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on the 20™" day of April 2021 at 6:30 p.m. the
Murray City Municipal Council will hold and conduct a public hearing. The purpose of
the public hearing is to receive public comment regarding a proposed text amendment
to chapter 17.12.070 regarding planning commission compensation.

The public hearing will be held electronically as authorized by Utah Code §52-4-207(4)
of the Open and Public Meetings Act and by City Council Resolution No. 20-13 adopted
March 17, 2020. No physical meeting location will be available to the public.

The public may view the hearing via the live stream at www.murraycitylive.com or
https://www.facebook.com/MurrayCityUtah/.

Public hearing comments may be sent via email sent in advance or during the meeting
to city.council@murray.utah.gov. Comments are limited to three minutes. Name and
contact information should be included in the email. Emails will be read and become
part of the public record.

DATED this 1%t day of April 2021.
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